Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Michael Fauver <MFauver@BFASlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 10:52 AM

To: sbcob; Lieu, Nicole

Subject: Please Submit for the 2/4/14 Board of Supervisors Meeting: ParadisoDel Mare
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| am writing you in support of the proposed Paradiso Del Mar project that offers public access to the Gaviota Coast. As a
board member and former president of a nonprofit that has firsthand experience creating accessible trails for the Santa
Barbara community, | am familiar with the challenges of a project like this. Although it can be difficult to carefully
balance special interests versus the common good, | believe the community benefits tremendously from well thought
out and accessible development that provides publicly accessible trails.

| fully support the approval of this project. The inclusion of easements for beach access and a public parking area as well
as preservation of the majority of the property into a conservation easement makes this a “win-win” project. The Santa
Barbara community will get to enjoy the beauty and riches that the Gaviota coast offers. Legal access to the bluffs and
beaches will enrich locals and visitors alike. Please approve the proposed plan at the upcoming February 4, 2014
hearing.

Michael

Michael S. Fauver, Partner
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